UNDERGRADUATE TOWN HALL MEETING

March 15th, 6:30-8pm

Undergraduate students are invited to a town hall focused on student wellness, improving CSE culture, and implementing DEI in the classroom. Learn about ongoing activities to improve our climate and current resources. All are welcome to attend. You can submit anonymous questions in advance here:

https://pigeonhole.at/TOWNHALL.



PROFESSOR KAMIL
CO-DIRECTOR OF
COMPUTING CARES



PROFESSOR WEIMER
CSE DIVERSITY, EQUITY AND
INCLUSION COMMITTEE



SHELBY EDDY
CSE UNDERGRADUATE
ADVISOR



BETH KINNEY
WOLVERINE WELLNESS
WELLNESS COACH

